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Close Paul 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Grocott, David [(~ZZZZZZZZ~9-_d.-§~-_A.-ZZZZZZZZZi 

16 August 2010 08:35 

Close Paul 

Clements Simon 

Subject: Gosport 

Mr Close, 

Good morning, 

Can you confirm please what time today you intend to send out the CPS letters to families? 
Our last post is at 1600hrs. Once the letters have gone out I need to brief the local area 
Commander re community impact for tomorrow and also the C/Const has asked that I brief 
the Police authority. (I don’t wish to do either until I know it is necessary) 

It would assist me if I had sight of one of your letters. 

Many Thanks 

Dave Grocott 

i 
This electronic message contains information from Hampshire Constabulary which may be legally privileged 
and confidential. Any opinions expressed may be those of the individual and not necessarily the Hampshire 
Constabulary. 

The information is intended to be for the use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you are not the 
intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of the information 
is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify us by telephone +44 (0) 845 
045 45 45 or email to postmaster@hampshire.pnn.police.uk immediately. Please then delete this email and 
destroy any copies of it. 

All communications, including telephone calls and electronic messages to and from the Hampshire 
Constabulary may be subject to monitoring. Replies to this email may be seen by employees other than the 
intended recipient. 
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